
 

BREAKFAST 

 
August, 2017 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
If your child is unable to eat breakfast at home, he/she may purchase breakfast at 
school.  Please follow the procedures listed below to participate in our breakfast 
program: 
 

1. Send cash or write a check, made payable to the Roslyn School District, for 
the exact amount of $1.50 per day and place it in a sealed envelope with your 
child’s name, the teacher’s name and the word BREAKFAST written on the 
front of the envelope. 

 

2. DO NOT SEND BREAKFAST MONEY IN THE LUNCH MONEY ENVELOPE. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Regina Colardi  Michelle Hazen 
Regina Colardi     Michelle Hazen      
Principal      Asst. Principal 


